
Bobbie Wilson 
Testimony on HB 33 

Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

My name is Bobbie Wilson, I have worked as a DSP for many years. I love my job but am forced 
to rely on public assistance  so I can provide for my own family. With the increase in rent and 
many other essentials it is almost to the point where I will be forced to find other means of 
making a living.. Please raise the wages for the DSPs ... These precious gifts deserves to get the 
care they desperately need. 


